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From: Virginia Ramsey
Sent: 22 September 2016 10:20
To: Planning
Subject: Responses to application from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2016/05660/AD Application in respect of advertisement consent for the display of 3 no. signs ( 1 no.
illuminated) and menu case at The Old Bakery, Chapel Street, Robin Hood's Bay.

The Parish Council objects to this application because it is not in keeping with the village. Menu board could
cause problems with congestion on the streets, people not being able to get past other people reading the
menu. The sign at the bottom of the steps is far too large. The sign on the veranda and gable end sign are okay.
The windows frames should be kept white as this is in keeping with the tradition of the village.

The Parish Council asks please to be kept up to date with planning decisions.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk)
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